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The B.C. Health Services Division of the Canadian Union of Public Employees

PE hosts April 12 reception for 
Victoria-area members 

HEU’S PROVINCIAL EXECUTIVE WILL BE meeting in Victoria next week and while they are
there, will be hosting an informal reception for members on Wednesday, April 12 from 7:00 to
9:00 p.m. at the Fairmont Empress Hotel.

Judy Darcy, the union’s secretary-business manager, says that the reception will provide an oppor-
tunity for Victoria-area members to connect with their elected officers.

“Members have told us – at our 2004 convention and through last fall’s Task Force consultations
– that they want better access to their Provincial Executive,” says Darcy.

“Wednesday evening’s event will give members an opportunity to talk with their PE in a relaxed
and informal setting.”

Over the next several months, the PE will be meeting in different parts of the province and will
be hosting member-receptions at each location.

Watch your union bulletin boards, or check the HEU website at www.heu.org for information
about future PE meetings.

WWhhaatt:: Reception for Victoria-area members

WWhheenn::    7:00 to 9:00 p.m.; Wednesday, April 12

WWhheerree::  Fairmont Empress Hotel; 721 Government Street

HHoosstteedd  bbyy::  tthhee  HHEEUU  PPrroovviinncciiaall  EExxeeccuuttiivvee
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